

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

27 May 2022

Year 3 and 4 - Exotic Animals Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our Science topic on 'Animals Including Humans', we are excited to be inviting Exotic Explorers workshop to Holywell School to teach us about the habitats and adaptations of animals. The workshop will take place on Monday 11th July 2022. This links to our Science topic in which we are developing our learning about animals and humans. The children will get the chance to interact with the animals as well as learning about habitats and how animals adapt to different environments.

In the afternoon, the children will be taking part in a range of activities to help consolidate the learning from the workshop. Could you please dress your child in an animal themed costume?

The cost of the workshop is £5.00 per child, if insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the workshop will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Friday 1st July 2022. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

If there are any further questions about the workshop, please speak to one of the class teachers before the day of the trip.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hussain

Mulberry class teacher

Miss Agbaniyaka Cedar Class Teacher Miss Whiting

Rowan Class Teacher













